
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England is 
asking for your views on proposed new electoral arrangements 
for sixteen wards in the south of Wychavon.

The Commission is satisfied with the evidence received for the 
rest of the district.

Have your say

Wychavon
Further Limited Consultation

reviews@lgbce.org.uk

www.consultation.lgbce.org.uk & www.lgbce.org.uk

Review Officer (Wychavon), LGBCE,  
PO Box 133, Blyth, NE24 9FE

Consultation closes: 8 August 2022
Find out more and have your say:

Eckington

Fladbury

Upton Snodsbury

Bredon

Pershore

South Bredon Hill

Elmley Castle & Childswickham

Broadway

Honeybourne, Pebworth & The Littletons

Drakes Broughton, Norton 
& Whittington

Hampton

Bretforton & 
Offenham

Badsey & 
Aldington

Bengeworth

Evesham 
North

Evesham 
South


